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March 12, 2012

For Immediate Release

PRESS RELEASE

TOWN OF MUNSTER

RE: Shared Ethics Advisory Commission Recognition
On March 1, 2012, the Shared Ethics Advisory Commission (SEAC), of which the Town of Munster is a charter member, was recognized by Santa Clara University for its work on changing the culture of ethics in Northwest Indiana.  The article noted the recent “Ethics in Government: Northwest Indiana at the Crossroads” Event that featured a panel discussing which consisted of a mayor, town manager, state representative, state senator, and U.S Attorney.
The Shared Ethics Advisory Commission has been in existence since 2005 and has provided ethics training to municipal elected official, board and commission members, and employees.  The current members of the SEAC are the towns of Dyer, Highland, Munster, and Schererville, and the cities of Crown Point and Whiting.

If you would like to see the article in its entirety, please follow the link here.
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